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13.7.23 

 

Year 6 Residential visit to London – 12th to 14th June 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

As you may be aware, in previous years we have organised successful visits to London with our 

Year 6 children. 

 

Shilbottle Primary School will once again be leading the visit. We will be working alongside 

Seahouses, Felton, and Swarland so the children will be able to make friends with other year 6 

children who are likely to be in their classes at the High School. 

 

The children will complete their SATs in early May and the residential would then be a 

wonderful way to approach the end of their time with us. 

 

The proposed itinerary is as follows: 

• Transport to and from London and between each attraction visited. 

• Meals (other than the packed lunch provided by parents on the outward 

journey). This year this included full breakfast at the hotel, packed lunches on 

days two and three and meals at Pizza Express and the Jungle Cave and on 

the return journey. 

• Accommodation at a Premier Inn hotel  

• Flight on the London Eye 

• Thames River Cruise 

• Visit to the Science Museum 

• Tickets for Madame Tussauds 

• Tickets for a west end theatre show (for example Matilda which we are hoping 

to secure again next year) 

• Entry to the Making of Harry Potter, Warner Brother Studios.   

   

The total cost of the trip is £465 with a £120 non-refundable deposit payable by noon on 

Thursday 7th September.  The outstanding balance is to be paid in full by mid-February, paying 

by instalments will be an option on ParentPay. The payment dates will be confirmed when we have 

final numbers. Once this has been paid to the tour company all monies are non-refundable.  
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We do appreciate this is a costly residential but I am sure you will also appreciate this is 

excellent value for money when you review all that is included.  

 

Please be aware that after the 7th September 2023, we cannot offer additional seats due to 

restrictions imposed by the tour company with regards to availability at hotels, seats on coaches 

and available excursion tickets which are purchased upon receipt of the deposit. 

 

Please complete the google form by Wednesday 19th July so that we can provide estimated 

numbers to the organisers.  Even if your child is not going, we would appreciate you filling 

in the form as this saves us chasing you for a response.  

 

https://forms.gle/sAfG82RL3toQPeKu5 

 

The deposit will appear on Parent Pay by the end of next week and we will send a reminder on 

our return to school in September. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr. K. Moloney 

Headteacher 
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